
 

 

NOTICE OF TEMPORARY RELOCATION 

 

Effective September 16, 2022, and until further notice, the Offices 

of the Statewide Bar Counsel and Statewide Grievance 

Committee, located at 287 Main Street, Second Floor, East 

Hartford, Connecticut 06118, will temporarily relocate to the 

following new address. The office telephone and fax numbers will 

also be changed. 

100 Washington Street, First Floor 

Hartford, Connecticut 06106 

Phone: (860) 706-5130 

Fax: (860) 706-5074 

While the offices will remain open to the public during this 

relocation, services may be delayed. Business hours on September 

15, 2022, and September 16, 2022, will be reduced to 10 a.m. to 2 

p.m. We encourage the public to wait until the relocation is 

completed to file any nonemergent matters. 

We apologize for any inconvenience that you may encounter as a 

result of the relocation. Any questions concerning the relocation 

may be addressed to the Office of the Statewide Bar Counsel at 

Statewide.Grievance@jud.ct.gov. 

MICHAEL P. BOWLER 

STATEWIDE BAR COUNSEL 


